
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you and your families are having a wonderful break from school and 

enjoying the sunshine when it appears!  We are really looking forward to seeing all of 

our children again next week. 

 

Moving forward, the Trust has secured a new supplier for school uniform. This will be 

available from September 1st and is called Steady School Wear on Holderness Road 

in Hull.   Please see the details below. You will also be able to view the new catalogue 

booklet on our social media platforms and website. 

 

Our uniform is remaining the same although the logo on school jumpers and 

cardigans will be slightly revised.  We would like to stress that there is no obligation to 

replace good items of uniform with any new versions of the stock until you are ready 

to do so: change of size or due to wear and tear.  Children can continue to wear the 

previous style of jumpers and cardigans. 

 

As always, grey trousers and skirts and yellow/gold polo shirts will be available to buy 

from local supermarkets and clothing stores.   

The uniform is as follows 

 

• Brown school sweatshirt or cardigan 

• Grey Trousers, shorts or skirts 

• Gold/yellow polo shirt 

• Yellow and white summer dress  

• Black shoes  

• White, grey or black socks 

• No jewellery except small stud  

           (removed for PE) 

 

 

 

As we prepare to welcome our children back, we would also like to make you 

aware that there will no longer be staggered start and finish times. School doors will 

open at 8.40am and the school day begins at 8.50am. We will write again soon with 

further details of our Trust and school updated Covid measures, following guidelines. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE Kit 

• Plain black shorts 

• White T-Shirt (Plain or with 

Endsleigh logo) 

• Black jogging 

bottoms/leggings can be 

work in cooler weather 

• Black sweatshirt or hoodie in 

cooler weather 

• Trainers 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


